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“ALL THAT TOTALLY 90S PROM” FRIENDS EVENT POSTPONED AT THE SHELDON 

 

Due to the continuing uncertainty surrounding the recent COVID-19 outbreak, the All That Totally ‘90s 

Prom, originally scheduled for February 19, is being postponed to a new date to be announced 

soon.   

 

All That Totally ‘90s Prom is presented by the Friends of The Sheldon. Ticket buyers will be contacted 

with their options for retaining, refunding or donating their tickets. This special event is co-chaired 

by Abagale and Richard Hearn III, and Amisha V. Bhatt 

 

For more information, please call 314.533.9900 or e-mail marketing@thesheldon.org.  
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